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       Secretary - Paul Morris  

        paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

       Treasurer – John Thornton   
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       Open: 14th – 16th December 2019  
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This week at Endeavour Hills Mens Shed 
 
Tuesday – Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor Paul Morris 
 
Wednesday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor John Thornton 
 
Thursday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor – Doug Rowley 
 
Please call the nominated supervisor if you need any assistance. 
 
Our lease times are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
This week 
 

• Presidents Report 

• Health Policy 

• Car Show 

• Other business open to the floor. 
 

 

A walk with Parks Victoria to identify work for the EHMS to assist will be held on Wednesday 15th 
or Thursday 16th January, this will be clarified at Tuesday’s meeting. 
 
 
Over the Christmas period. 
 

• EHMS Committee meeting on 19/12/19 
 

• Christmas lunch at the Village Green Hotel, see pics below 
 

• Visit by committee members to Berwick wood workers Club. 
 
 

                                                                                 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Bulletin 
 

This week is Issue 4 # 1, representing nearly three years of operation of the our shed. 
First edition on 20th March 2017 is reprinted below. 
 

 

The Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 

EHMS Newsletter Issue 1 No 1 

President Trevor Ratcliffe 

endeavourhills.mensshed@gmail.com 

Mobile  0427472030 

Treasurer Tony Phillips  tonyphillips@optusnet.com.au    Mobile 0411225 938  

    

Secretary Paul Morris     paul_morris5@optusnet.com.au     Mobile 0418313395 

    

Meets Tuesdays 10.00 am – midday 

Essex Park Community Place 16 Essex Park Drive Endeavour Hills 

 

This week 21st March 2017 Discussion re ongoing negotiations with City of Casey. 

Information and free hearing tests by Christine Helps  

Community Wellness Co-ordinator 

AudioClinic | Hearing Life | ADHS | WHS 

Chistine will also supply morning tea. 

 

 

 

Next Meeting 28th March 2017 

Date to remember All Holden Car Show BBQ Sunday 2nd April 2017 

Volunteers also needed for Saturday afternoon 1st April for set up. 

 



NEW BUILDING 
 

 
 
 

Tenders closed on the 11/12/19. Later we were advised by council that several strong tenders 

had been received, however the cost was over budget. Council is presently reviewing the 

budget and it may go to a finance committee meeting in late January. 

It is unlikely that we will hear from council until early February, meanwhile we are looking at 

possible cost reductions without compromising the size of the building. 

An update will be provided at Tuesdays meeting. 

 

Berwick Woodworkers Club 

Committee members visited Berwick Woodworkers to discuss costs of operation. 

This information will be used in planning for the new shed. 

 

 



Projects 

• Construction of base and installation of Scalextric Racing Set – completed. 

• Construction of base and installation of Hornby OO train set. 

• Mounting of 23 Barometers  

• Woodwork Toys  

We have more models to work from i.e.: - Truck, Steam Roller. Please call in on our project days 

Wednesday & Thursday to help. Sandy has plans for a grader now completed plus truck money 

box’s 

Plans are available to commence projects now 

Shedders we have the equipment please roll up on Wednesday & Thursdays 

to make the most of our project days  

Great to see members, making use, of our project days.  Airplanes galore 

Guys if you are looking for anything in the storerooms. Just ask Neill B he knows where 

everything is. 

EHMS Accounts 

Any members with queries should contact Treasurer John Thornton. 

 

 

Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees 

Program    BBQ     Management 
 
Graeme Seymour  Stan Ashley    Trevor Ratcliffe      John Grennan 
Andras Jakab   Ivan Stiglic    Doug Rowley           Neil Bennett 
Neil Bennett   Graeme Seymour   Paul Morris             Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan                                 John Thornton Neil Evans  
            Robert Kay  

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Working with Children Checks held by:         
         First Aiders:   
 
John Grennan           Tony Phillips    Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard DeZylva  David Taylor     John Thornton 
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris   Hans van Dyk   Neil Bennett 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay    Tony Cannata 
Geoff Lacey   Will Beattie    Howard De Zylva 
Neil Evans               David Taylor    Garrick Williams 
David Robinson       Stan Ashley 
 

 


